SOUTH CORMAN PARK SCHOOL

September 2024



Welcome back!

New year, new look! We are stream lining our newsletters this year, there is just too much information to share! Therefore, please be sure to check out our website for tons milk of information regarding Rycor, Healthy Hunger, cards, criminal record checks and more! If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact the office at (306) 477-0001, or by email at scp@spiritsd.ca.

Sept. 18 - Terry Fox week activities and walk

Sept. 23 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher Prep/PD

Sept. 27 - School pictures

Sept. 27 - SCC Hot lunch - Santa Lucia

Sept. 30 - NO SCHOOL - Truth and

Reconciliation Day

upcoming Next month's dates/events will be posted on the Edsby calendar, so be sure to look for those!

The school calendar can be found on our website!

> 1760 Baker Rd E Casa, Rio SK S7T 1B5 Website - click here!



Who's backboard is this?
Bring your guess to the office for your chance to win a prize for your class!!

The Country Kids Cooperative Preschool still has Monday/Wednesday/Friday spots available, if you or someone is looking for an awesome Preschool program!

October is Children's Vision Month, and there's never been a better time to schedule that next eye exam for your kids! Did you know that annual eye exams are covered by Saskatchewan Health for children under the age of 18?

Help make sure your children have the best vision health possible for school and beyond! Visit optometrists.sk.ca to find an optometrist near you and book your child's next eye exam today.

THANK YOU!

Thanks to our SCC and volunteers for the awesome Fun Night on Sept. 8! It was great to see everyone out enjoying the beautiful "fall" weather!!

We are very fortunate to have a hard-working, caring, friendly, and organized SCC, who supports our school through advocacy, community events, and engagement. If you'd like to join this amazing group of parents, the next SCC meeting is Sept. 18 at 7 pm in the school library!

Welcome onboard Mrs. Houseman!

I have 3 kiddos (19,14,&7) that are my everything. We enjoy traveling to Disney and Hawaii. We have an orange cat, Simba, and a Siberian Husky dog, Aurora. I am very excited to get to know and meet all the students and families this coming school year.

Welcome onboard Mrs. Shepherd-Hill!

I've worked with kindergarten to Grade 12 students in Prairie Spirit for almost a decade. I enjoyed 4 years of doing life with the students and staff in my previous schools and I'm excited to build meaningful relationships here as part of the SCP family! Away from school, I have a private counselling practice, spend time with my husband and college age kids and love to get outside (in the seasons when that's not life-threatening!).